
City of Glendale, CA

Distinguished Budget Presentation Award

The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) presented a Distinguished

Budget Presentation Award to the City of Glendale for its annual budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2011. In

order to receive this award for effective budget presentation, a government entity must publish a budget document

that meets program criteria as a policy document, a financial plan, an operations guide, and a communications device.

The City of Glendale began to participate in this program in Fiscal Year 2009-10. This was the third year that the City

of Glendale has received this prestigious award.

The Distinguished Budget Presentation Award is valid for a period of one year only. The City of Glendale continues 

to conform to the GFOA program requirements for the Fiscal Year 2012-13 annual budget. This document will be

submitted to be considered for another award this year.
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